
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Dear Parent                                                                                                 13 October 2016 

 

Autumn Term Disco – A disco will be held on Tuesday 1st November tickets will be on sale 

from Monday 17th October at the office for £2.00. Sweets/drinks will be on sale.  

If your child is dressing up for the disco can parents please be aware of current issues 

concerning costumes as anyone who is inappropriately dressed will be sent home. 

(NO Masks or Balaclava’s) 

3.15pm – 4.00pm – Reception and Year 1 pupils 

4.15pm – 5.00pm – Year 2, 3 and 4 pupils 

 

Children in Need Friday 18th November - Spots -Friday 18th November will be a non-

uniform day; your child is welcome to come to school in non-uniform or something spotty. 

There will be no cost for non-uniform day, Reception, Yr1, 2, 3, & 4 pupils will be baking 

spotty cakes to sell to parents after school in the hall at 3pm. 

Nursery am pupils will be selling cakes in nursery at 11.30am to parents. 

Nursery pm pupils will be selling cakes in nursery at 3pm to parents. 

 

Christmas Concerts   

Wednesday 7th December – 9.15am – am Nursery & Reception for all the family 

Wednesday 7th December – 1.00pm – whole school for all the family 

Thursday 8th December – 1.00pm – whole school, Adults only 

Tickets for the concerts will be on sale at the office from Monday 14th November 50p 

 

Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 9th December (whole school/Christmas jumper or your 

school jumper) 

 

Christmas Fair - This year the fair will be held at 3.15pm on Friday 2nd December.   

Anyone who is interested in helping with the organisation of the Christmas Fair, before or 

on the day please call in to the office. 

 

School Uniform - Please can we remind parents to clearly mark all their children’s uniform 

with their name. 

 

School Yard – Can parents please be aware of their children’s behaviour in the school 

yard before and after school.  

 

Don’t forget all information can be found on our website at 

http://www.seatondelaval.northumberland.sch.uk/ 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Head Teacher 
 

 

 
 

 


